

WASHINGTON STREET CORRIDOR IMPROVEMENTS PROJECT UPDATE

Week of November 6 – November 10, 2017

- The first phase of construction on Washington Street was completed this past week
 involving installation of conduit primarily within the brick banding area of the existing
 sidewalks. Temporary patching of sidewalks where work has been performed has also
 been completed, with permanent patches to be performed in the spring.
- Construction for this season is now completed and will be shut down for the winter, resuming in April 2018.
- The final bi-weekly construction meeting of the season will be held on Tuesday,
 November 14 between the Town of Holliston, the engineering design consultant
 (McMahon Associates), the contractor (Lorusso Corporation), and the Town's third
 party Clerk-of-the –Works (Tetra-Tech) to discuss the completed work and construction schedule for next season.
- Over the winter, the contractor will continue to prepare and submit shop drawings for
 particular construction items to ensure conformance with the project specifications, prior
 to order. These will be reviewed by the project design consultant. Approved materials
 will be ordered over the winter so that they are in hand when construction resumes.

